
Sanford-Brown College in Chicago (formerly known as the 

International Academy of Merchandising and Design) 
 

Sanford-Brown College in Chicago officially closed on June 30, 2017. Please visit http://www.sanfordbrown.edu 

for more information. 

Accreditation:  

The College was institutionally accredited by the Accrediting Council for Independent Colleges and Schools 

(ACICS).   For accreditation questions, please contact ACICS at http://www.acics.org/.  The interior design 

program at the Chicago campus was programmatically accredited by the Council on Interior Design Accreditation 

(formerly known as the Foundation for Interior Design Education Research) from August 1983 to May 2013.     

Brief History of Sanford-Brown College in Chicago: 

The International Academy of Merchandising and Design was founded in 1977 in Chicago.  In 2001, the 

institution changed its name to the International Academy of Design and Technology (IADT).  From July 2003 

until November 2013, there was a second IADT campus location in Schaumburg.  In March 2014, the institution 

was renamed Sanford-Brown College and the campus closed in June 2017.  During its 40 years of operation, the 

institution offered programs in areas such as fashion design, fashion merchandising, interior design, visual 

communications (several tracks), including graphic design, computer forensics, and information technology.    

Transcripts: 

All the details about obtaining transcripts is on the www.sanfordbrown.edu (includes IADT information) and 

www.chefs.edu websites.  The website also includes information for the closed Sanford-Brown campuses that 

were in Schaumburg, Tinley Park, Hillside and Skokie.    

For Transcript Problems/Issues:   Please contact records@careered.com.   

VA Benefits: GI Bill students may contact the VA’s Education Call Center at 1-888-442-4551 (Mon-Fri, 7 am-6 

pm CT). 

 

Complaints:  

 

1. File a complaint with the Illinois Board of Higher Education. After we have received your complaint, we 

will do our best to answer your questions.  

 

2. If you wish, you might also file a complaint with the Illinois Attorney General’s office.  

 

General Questions for the Illinois Board of Higher Education: Please email info@ibhe.org 

 

 

 

 
Illinois Board of Higher Education          September 1, 2017 
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